
       Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

Dated: 04
th

 July, 2018 

CORRIGENDUM 

         

   Apropos this Commission’s Advertisement No. 9/2018 (item No. III) published in 

‘The Tribune’ and ‘Dainik Bhaskar’ on 20
th

 June, 2018 and detailed advertisement uploaded on 

Commission’s website, www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc, it is notified for information of all 

concerned that requisition for filling up 100 posts (UR=51, UR Ex-SM=12, UR-WFF=01, UR 

(Low vision)=01, SC=12, SC Ex-SM =02, SC (HI) =01, ST=08, OBC=10, OBC Ex-SM=01 and 

OBC-WFF=01) of Ayurvedic Medical Officer, Class-I (Gazetted) (on Contract basis) in the 

Department of Ayurveda, H.P., have been withdrawn by the Government of Himachal Pradesh 

(in the Department of Ayurveda).  

  The other terms & conditions shall remain unchanged as mentioned earlier in 

Advt. No. 9/2018 dated 20
th

 June, 2018. 

          Sd/- 

             (Sanjiv Pathania) IAS, 

                 Secretary, 

                     H.P. Public Service Commission       

        Ph. No. 0177-2624313/ 2629739 

http://www.hp.gov.in/hppsc

